
THE CATHOLIC CENTER AT                                                                   
THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA 

MASS READINGS & INTENTIONS 

January 26th–February  1st 

THIS WEEK’S MASS TIMES  

JANUARY 27, 2019 - THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

Daily  Mass 

Monday, 1/28  12:15 PM 

Tuesday, 1/29  No Mass 

Wednesday, 1/30 7:30AM 

Thursday, 1/31  5:30 PM  

Friday, 2/1  7:30 AM 

St. Joseph (weekdays) 8:30 AM 

 Weekend Mass Schedule 

Saturday Vigil Mass : 5:00 PM              

Sunday:8:00 AM ,10:00 AM,5:00 PM 

Reconciliation  

Wednesday: 3:30PM    

Saturday: 3:45PM - 4:30PM 

St. Joseph Reconciliation 

Wednesday:  8:00AM 

Saturday: 9:00AM 

  6:45-7:30 PM 

Adoration 

Tuesday: 7:00-7:45 PM 

 

Saturday-2 Tm 1:1-8 /Ti 1:1-5/Mk 3:20-21   

 5PM   William & Samantha 

  Walker (int) 

Sunday-Neh 8:2-4a, 5-6, 8-10/1 Cor 12:12-

  30,/Lk 1:1-4; 4:14-21  

 8AM  Elizabeth DePaolo † 

 10AM  Francisco Ribo † 

 5PM  Members of the  

  Catholic Center (int) 

Monday Heb 9:15, 24-28/Mk 3:22-30  

 12:15PM Amelia Zadurski † 

Tuesday- Heb 10:1-10/Mk 3:31-35 

Wednesday-Heb 10:11-18/Mk 4:1-20 

 7:30AM David Miller†  

Thursday-Heb 10:19-25/Mk 4:21-25 

 5:30PM  Esperanza Galan (int) 

Friday -Heb 10:32-39/Mk 4:26-34 

 7:30AM William Burden Jr † 

SATURDAY, MARCH  2,  2019 

Join us for our 41st Human Race at the Catholic Center. 
Registration is $20 with proceeds going towards campus 
ministry outreach and activities.   
 

Register by Sunday, February 17th  

to guarantee a t-shirt on race day!  
 

Other ways to support the 41st 5k race: 
• Be a Phantom Runner!  Phantom runners can donate a registration fee for a 

student to run in their place.  
• Join the Prayer Team! Our prayer team will provide spiritual support before, 

during, and after the race.  
• Be a Sponsor! Sponsors will be recognized on race day. The deadline to 

become a sponsor is Thursday, February 14th. Sponsorship forms can be found 
in the back of the chapel. 

 

If you would like to volunteer, or become a member of the prayer team, please 
email Angie at csadirector@ccatuga.org or go to our website.       

Open the camera on your 
phone, hold phone over 
QR code. The link will 

pop up! 

February 15-17th, 100 Students will be attending UGA 
Catholic Center’s retreat, Sanctify, at Camp Hidden 
Lake. This retreat will teach us how to achieve 
sanctification through Christ in our daily lives as a 
college students. 

Retreaters - Retreat fees are due by  January 31st! 

All of our spots are full, however if you do not pay by the 
deadline we will fill unpaid spots with our waitlist. If you 
would like to be placed on our waitlist, check the 
Catholic Center at UGA Facebook or website front page. 

Community - We need your support in two ways!  

First, we need your prayers. Pray for all to be open to 
learning, growing in fellowship, and discovering how to 
live like saints in this period of our lives. 

Second, we need non-perishable, individually packaged 
snacks and drinks. These can be brought to the center by  
Thursday, February 14th.  We would also enjoy fresh 
baked goods, which can be brought to the center on 
February 14th. We will have a bin on the stage.                                                           
 Thank you in advance, Sanctify Leaders 

mailto:csadirector@ccatuga.org


 COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR 
Monday 1/28 

2:30-7:00 PM Blood Drive (Hall) 

6:00 PM Confirmation Class  

7:00 PM GSYPF (TV) 
Tuesday 1/29 

9:00 AM Tailgate Tuesday (Kitchen) 

5:00 PM Laudato Si Meeting (Library) 

7:00 PM RCIA (Hall, TV) 

8:00 PM Seeking Water (Chapel) 
Wednesday 1/30 

6:15 RE 1st - 8th Grade  (Hall)  

8:00 PM Ignite (Hall) 
Thursday 1/31 

7:00 AM Men’s Bible Study (TV) 

10:00 AM Women’s Bible Study (TV) 

7:00 PM College Women’s Paint Night (Hall) 
Friday 2/1 

8:00 AM Breakfast Club   
Saturday 2/2 

2:00 PM Taylor/Wright Wedding  
Sunday 2/3 

10:00 AM RE Pre-K and Kindergarten (Hall) 

 

 

 

 

The Catholic Center will be holding a blood drive on Monday, 
January 28th from 2:30-7:00 PM. We have eights spots left!
You can sign up for a slot online at www.signupgenius.com/
go/70a0d4eacaf23a2fa7-blood. There is also a sign-up sheet 

located in the back of the church! 

 

GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG PROFESSIONAL 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE STUDY  

We will begin our winter/spring study on Mon., Jan. 28 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Catholic Center. Newcomers are 

always welcome.  For more info, contact Christy Sinksen 
at (706) 613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu.. 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St. Joseph Catholic Church’s Valentine Gala is Friday, 
February 8, 2019 at 6:00 PM in their multi-purpose hall.   

Tickets are $50 per person and it will be catered by Bone 
Island Grill.   

There will be a ticket table set up after the Saturday 5 PM 
and Sunday 8 AM and 10 AM Mass for the next 3 

weekends.   

Monsignor Donovan 

Catholic High 

School  

OPEN HOUSE                                             

February 10, 2019 - 

1:00-4:00PM                                                                                                                 

590 Lavender Road, 

Athens, GA 30606 

 Monsignor Donovan 
Catholic High School is now 
enrolling for the 2019-2020 
school year! Join us at Open 
House to learn more about our 
Catholic high school in NE 
Georgia!                                                                                                                                                              
 All prospective students 
who attend Open House will 
receive $50 off the application 
fee; students who submit an 
application at the event will 
receive an additional $50 off. 
 Learn more about 
Donovan's commitment to 
educating every student in mind, 
body, and spirit. Call 706-433-
0223 to schedule a tour or  a 
shadow day. Download the 
application at www.mdchs.org.   

VIRTUS CLASS 
  There will be a VIRTUS Class on Saturday, February 
9, 2019 at St. Joseph upstairs in the Youth Room. This class will 
start promptly at 9 AM and last until Noon. No one will be 
admitted once the classroom door has been closed. No childcare 
will be provided. Class size is limited to 50 people and is open to 
the Archdiocese, so go online and register soon! 

http://www.virtusonline.org 

 

MORNING OF REFLECTIN FOR THE WIDOWED 

On Saturday, February 16, 2019, the Office of Formation 
and Discipleship will host a Morning of Reflection for the 
Widowed of the Archdiocese of Atlanta. 

Please join us for a morning of prayer, reflection and 
talks. Bishop Joel Konzen, S.M. will celebrate Mass at 
The Chancery of the Archdiocese of Atlanta. 

The event will begin at 8:30 
a.m. and conclude at 12:00 
noon after 11:15 AM mass. 
There is no cost to attend. 
Please register at http://
tiny.cc/wmor. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d4eacaf23a2fa7-blood
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d4eacaf23a2fa7-blood
http://tiny.cc/wmor
http://tiny.cc/wmor


RE Class Schedule:  

Grades 1st-8th-Wednesday at 6:15 PM 
*PARENTS we will be dismissing  

from the Chapel at 7:30* 

Pre-K and Kindergarten- Sunday at 10:00 AM 

Confirmation Class - Monday at 6:00 PM 

 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Even if you have never attended on of our student 

events before, we welcome you to come and join the 

community this semester. We would love to see you!  
 

Sanctify, a Catholic Center Retreat, will be on   

February 15th-17th at Camp Hidden Lake.  
 

Seeking Water, the praise and worship ministry, will 

be meeting every Tuesday from 8:00-9:00PM. 
 

Ignite, the Freshmen Ministry will be meeting every 

Wednesday from 8:00-9:30PM. We will be discussing 

pursuing the Lord and your significant other in college 
 

 

Bible Studies are continuing and we would love for 

you to participate. If you are interested in leading one, 

please contact Angie  at  csadirector@ccatuga.org. 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

FRIDAY BREAKFAST CLUB 
The Friday morning breakfast club is 
starting up again for the spring 
semester.  Everyone is welcome to 
come to the Center Hall after 
the 7:30AM Friday morning Mass for 
coffee and a potluck breakfast. If able, please bring a 
dish to share or feel free to join us for breakfast and 
fellowship.  For information or to help with setup/clean 
up, please contact Jackie Rains at jacobs_grandmas@yahoo.com 

Registration is $20 with proceeds going 

OR register as a phantom runner, where 

 

There will also be a prayer team, who will 

 

We are also looking for sponsors, who will 

deadline to become a sponsor is February 

. Sponsorship forms can be found in 

If you would like to volunteer, or become a 

member of the prayer team, please email 

.       

Change of Spanish Mass  

 From now on, the Spanish mass will be at 7:30 PM in St. Joseph’s 
Parish Chapel across from the office Monday nights.  Thank you to 

the Catholic Center for the continual support to St. Joseph’s as we 
are in the building stages of our new parish and rectory.  

 Thanks again, Fr. Paul 

Adult Confirmation Class (Catholics aged 18 and older)     

College students and adult members of our faith community 
who have not been confirmed are invited to participate in 
these preparatory sessions which provide an opportunity to 
complete the Sacraments of Initiation.  To be a godparent 
for Baptism or a Confirmation sponsor, you must be 
confirmed. 

 Join us on Thursdays, 6:30 to 7:30 PM in the 
Center Library beginning February 21, 2019. Please go on 
our website ccatuga.org and complete the ADULT 
Confirmation Registration Form For more information 
contact: Sister Barbara Daniels, msc at 
sacraments@ccatuga.org 
 

Confirmation will be administered by Bishop Joel Konzen on 

Saturday April 6, 2019 during the 5:00 PM MASS. 

Congratulations to                                                   

Jenna Maksymiak and Ethan Menke                        

on their wedding on January 26, 2019!  

 The Atlanta Hawks are hosting a 
Faith and Family Night on 
February 22nd. The Hawks will be 
playing the Pistons at 7:30pm 
followed by a Christian Concert 
featuring the Berean Christian 
Church Choir. We are looking to 
get cheap tickets as a group and are 
trying to gauge interest. If you are interested in going to 
the game, please contact Angie at csadirector@ccatuga.org. 

SAINT FRANCIS  INN   TRIP INFORMATION                                                                                          

Join Catholic Center members travelling to Philadelphia to spend 

the week of April 1-5 volunteering at the St. Francis Inn.  There 

will be an information meeting on Monday, February 4 at 5:30pm 

in the Catholic Center conference room for anyone interested in 

learning more about this wonderful opportunity.  If you cannot 

attend the meeting but would like to learn more about the St. 

Francis Inn, contact Jenni at the Catholic Center office. 

mailto:csadirector@ccatuga.org
mailto:csadirector@ccatuga.org


We Lift Up In Prayer  
Diane Ambrose, Rosilyn Andrews, Francis Todd Baker, 
Jill Bittle, Shirley Bundy, Vickie Burroughs,  Grace 
Byrne, Tracy Dempsey Capizzi, Katie Beth Carey, Brenda 
Critch, Betty DeGuilo, Norma d'Azzo,  Elena Dekazos, 
Steve Duncan, Jill Ennis, Valerie Fagan, Michele 
Flaherty, James Flannigan, Elizabeth Fox,  Denise 
Gannon, Carol Garbon,  Roxanne Gil, Phyllis Ginn, 
Gregory Glander, Pat Goggin, Ann Johnson, Richard 
Lynch,  Adam Martin,  Kate McCall, Barbara O’Brien,  
Bill Ozburn,  Karen O'Boyle Pagoda, Myra Pawlowski,  
Lee Prendergast, Denise Quinn, Sharon Perrine, Melissa 
Reilly, Tom Risher,  Joel Rivera, David Salum,  Marge 
Smith,  Martha Tucker, Grant Tyner, Larry Quattrocchi, 
Mary Lou Zeitler, Sister Barbara Daniels, Michael Torpy, 
Rosemarie Russo, and Sugianto Atmodjo. 
 

With deepest sympathy, our community prays for the 
souls of the faithful departed and for their loved ones, 
especially Geri Ann Glasco. 
 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions for January 2019 
That young people, especially in Latin America, follow 
the example of Mary and respond to the call of the Lord 
to communicate the joy of the Gospel to the world.  

JANUARY 27, 2019 - THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 STAFF CONTACTS 

DIRECTOR 

Fr. Frank Critch, OFM  

frankofm@ccatuga.org 
 

BUSINESS MANAGER 

Jessica Fox 

 finance@ccatuga.org 
 

CSA DIRECTOR 

Angie Hall 

csadirector@ccatuga.org 
 

DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS ED 

Lynn Renna 

 dre@ccatuga.org 

OFFICE HOURS 
Mon. - Thurs. 10-4PM 

Friday 10-2PM 

1344 South Lumpkin St. 

Athens, GA  30605 

Phone: 706-543-2293 

Fax:  706-543-2541  

CONECT 

ww.ccatuga.org         

CC at UGA 

@catholicdawgs 

 

BAPTISM:   Parents are required to 

attend a Baptism Preparation Class 

(Godparents welcomed).  Classes 

are held every month.  
 

MARRIAGE: Arrangements must 

be made at least six months in 

advance for preparation.   
 
 

RCIA: A program for those who 

are interested in learning more 

about the Catholic faith  

SACRAMENTAL COORDINATOR 

Sr. Barbara Daniels, MSC 

sacraments@ccatuga.org 
 

STEWARDSHIP COORDINATOR 

Jenni Toutkoushian 

stewardship@ccatuga.org 
 

STAFF SUPPORT 

Sr. Marietta Jansen, ACJ 

friars@ccatuga.org 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE SUPPORT 

Anne Nielson  

secretary@ccatuga.org 

Financial Giving 

Thank you for giving your treasures to the Catholic Center and 
other ministries.   

Financial information will be uploaded to our new website by 
Friday, January 18th.  Thank you for your understanding as we 
transition to the new website.   

    January 20th, 2019 

Offertory    $7,920.11 Alms   $198.00 
  

December, 2018 Monthly Re-Cap 

Offertory         $48,750.68 

Alms        $1,171.54 

Donations      $21,992.21 

Chapel Rental   $400.00 

Christmas Offering   $13,525.23 

Donuts    $47.30 

Flowers Decorations  $2,450 

Football Parking  $280.00 

Poinsettias   $500.00 

Mass Stipends   $395.00 

Parent Fund   $2,713.88 

Rebates    $98.84  

CSA Fundraisers  $703.00 

CSA Sanctify Trip Fees  $103.00 
 

Second Collections December 2018 

Catholic Charities  $1,344.71 

Human Development   $20.00 

Religious Retirement  $799.10 

 

 

Financials 
 

All offertory information from Sunday, Dec. 23rd and 
November’s monthly recap will be printed in the  

January 6th bulletin. 
 
 

The Catholic Center Staff would like to wish everyone a 
Happy New Year.  

 
  

 

 

SACRAMENTS                                       INFO 

2018 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal  

On behalf of Archbishop Wilton Gregory, Father Frank 
Critch, and the many beneficiaries of the Annual Appeal, 
thank you for faithfully donating to the 2018 Appeal.  
 

Goal: $52,600.00 

Total Pledged & Received: $46,709.00 

Amount Received: $40,583.98 

Over/(Under) Goal: ($5,891.00) 

Percent of Goal Pledged: 88.8% 

Percent of Goal Received: 77.16% 


